
18 September 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

Y4 Trip to Tiverton Museum - Thursday 19th October

This term we have been investigating the Anglo Saxons, focusing on why they settled where
they did in Geography, and looking into village life in History. We have a wonderful opportunity
to go to Tiverton Museum to take part in their Anglo-Saxon Workshop. We will investigate
Farming, Settlements and Children, Anglo Saxon Runes, Writing and Religion, and even get to
try some weaving using an Anglo Saxon Method.

The trip will take place within the normal school day on Thursday 19th October. We plan to
leave school at 9.10am and will return in time for the end of the school day. We are asking
parents for a voluntary donation of £20 to cover the cost of this trip. Tiverton Museum
charges £3.60 per child and the coach will cost £16.40 per child. Please note that no parent is
asked to subsidise another child. Please sign in to your ParentPay account and make payment.

The school will fund 50% of all children who are in receipt of free school meals (benefit related)
therefore children in receipt of free school meals need only pay £10.

This is a voluntary contribution, however if we do not receive enough contributions
we will have no alternative but to cancel the trip.

All visits are costed in advance and based on the total number of pupils due to attend and the
relevant travel. In the unfortunate situation that your child cannot attend on the day of the
visit due to absence, then regrettably the school is not in the position to offer any refund.

On the day of the trip the children will need to wear their school uniform and a coat. They will
also need to bring a drink and a packed lunch.

The kitchen can offer a free packed lunch to those in receipt of free school meals. If you would
like to take up this option please complete the attached form.

Please return the slip below and make payment by Monday 9th October 2023.

Please do contact us if you have any further queries.

With best wishes,

Mrs Watt
Year 4 Teacher



OUR LADY OF THE ANGELS CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL

Visit to Tiverton Museum – Thursday 19th October 2023

Name of child……………………………………………………………………………………Class……………………

Payment

▢ I have paid a voluntary donation of £20

▢ My child is entitled to free school meals and I have made a voluntary donation of at least 50%
to the cost of the trip-£10

Lunches - Only available for children entitled to free school meals

▢ I will provide a packed lunch for my child

▢ I would like the school kitchen to provide a packed lunch for my child and have completed and
returned the order form

Emergency Contact Number for the Day ……………………………………………………………………

Allergies/Medical conditions ……………………………………………………………………………………………

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………

Signed…………………………………………………………… Date……………………………….

Our Lady of the Angels Catholic Primary School, Queensway, Torquay TQ2 6DB

Tel: 01803 613095 Email: admin@olota.uk
Website: www.ourladyoftheangels.eschools.co.uk

Our Lady of the Angels Catholic Primary School is committed to safeguarding children.
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